
 
 
August 18, 2025 
 

TO: Conservation Commission Members and Friends 

FROM: James Thompson, Executive Director  

RE: Public Meeting Notice –September 17 & 18, 2025  
Conservation tour, dinner and business meeting 

 

 
The Washington State Conservation Commission (WSCC) invites you to join us in Chewelah, Washington 
to participate in a conservation tour and interaction dinner meeting on Wednesday, September 17, 2025, 
hosted by the Stevens County Conservation District. On Thursday, September 18, the SCC will hold their 
regular business. All members of the public are welcome. 
 
To allow flexibility for our staff, members, and guests, the WSCC will provide options to participate via 
online webinar and teleconference for our business meeting. More details on participation can be found 
below.  
 
Meeting Accommodations: Persons needing an accommodation to participate in WSCC public 
meetings should contact Lori Gonzalez at lgonzalez@scc.wa.gov or call 711 relay service. All 
accommodation requests should be received no later than September 12, 2025. 
 
Please register your in-person attendance for any or all of the events listed below by close of business 
on Thursday, September 11, 2025. Your registration will allow us to secure adequate space and make 
necessary arrangements to accommodate everyone appropriately. 

Date of Meeting Time Event 

September 17, 2025    12:30 p.m. - 5:00 p.m.  
 

 
 
 
 
September 17, 2025    6:00 p.m. - 7:30 p.m.  

 

Conservation Tour hosted by Stevens County 
Conservation District: 
The tour bus will depart from the Mistequa Casino 
and Hotel located at: 2555 Smith Rd, Chewelah, WA 
99109 
 
Interactive Partnership Dinner will be at: 
Mistequa Casino and Hotel - Ballroom 
2555 Smith Rd, Chewelah, WA 99109 
 



September 18, 2025   8:30 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. WSCC Business Meeting 
Mistequa Casino and Hotel – Ballroom A 
2555 Smith Rd, Chewelah, WA 99109 

 
 How to register for in-person participation to attend the tour, dinner and/or meetings:  

Please register your interest in attending by clicking this link here:  September 2025 WSCC Tour / 
Dinner / Meetings - Formstack by Thursday, September 11, 2025. Your registration will assist us 
plan accordingly with securing the proper size bus and meals needed.   

 
 How to participate online, Thursday, September 18, 2025:  

We will be using Zoom as our platform to conduct this meeting. To participate, please register in 
advance at the link provided here: Meeting Registration - Zoom  

 
Please visit our website for the most up-to-date information regarding the  

WSCC meeting planned for September 2025. 

https://www.formstack.com/forms/?6278517-5w8z5tM1mS
https://www.formstack.com/forms/?6278517-5w8z5tM1mS
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/fWJNvF5LRlWdO-7WyyRhtA#/registration
https://www.scc.wa.gov/commission-meetings

	Date of Meeting

